
Minutes of March 2025 LEHOA Board Meeting 
Held virtually via email 3/10/25 

Members participating in the meeting: Bruce Hoff, Denise DiJoseph, Janis Verran, Betty Jo 
Dempsey, Mike Sweeney 

 
There was no new business to be considered by the Board. 
 
Old Business 
 
Gary Baines completed a visual inspection of all roofs at Limited Edition and made minor repairs 
to three units: units, 4, 20, and 22.  
 
Welcome to the new owner of Unit 30: Nancy Ammiano. The directory will be updated to include 
her contact information. 


